
 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE June 30, 2023 
 
 
MEDIA CONTACT: 

Brandy Tuzon Boyd, Public Information Officer 

SSCPIO@saccourt.ca.gov or (916) 591-0050 
 
 

Sacramento County Grand Jury Announces 
Release of 2023 Final Report 

 
 

Sacramento, CA – The 2022-23 Sacramento County Grand Jury today released 

its final report, foreperson Norv Wellsfry announced. 
 
The report contains all four of the Sacramento County Grand Jury’s investigative 

reports released individually throughout its 2022-23 term:  

 

• Rancho Murieta Community Services District Has Lost Public Trust 

• Homeless Should Not Mean Hopeless: Homeless Solutions Elude Local 

Leaders 

• What’s Taking So Long? County Delays Mandated Jail Improvements 

• Mental Health Care for the Homeless: Who Cares? 

 

The report is available to the public on the Sacramento County Grand Jury website at 

https://sacgrandjury.org/reports.aspx. 

 

The Grand Jury is made up of 19 citizens and 11 alternates and is appointed to provide 

oversight of county, city, school and special district agencies and operations within 

Sacramento County. The Grand Jury is also authorized to hear criminal indictments and 

is tasked with visiting detention facilities throughout the region. 

  

A new Grand Jury begins its one-year term on July 1, 2023. 
 
 

-30- 
 

mailto:SSCPIO@saccourt.ca.gov
https://sacgrandjury.org/reports.aspx

